
 

Ffôn/Tel  0300 065 4419 

Ebost/Email Lucinda.hall@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk    

  Lucinda.hall@naturalresourceswales.gov.uk  

 

Gwasanaeth Trwyddedu, Cyfoeth Naturiol Cymru, Tŷ Cambria, 29 Heol Casnewydd, Caerdydd. CF24 0TP 

Permitting Service, Natural Resources Wales, Cambria House, 29 Newport Road, Cardiff. CF24 0TP 

 

Gwefan/Website www.cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk   Croesewir gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg a'r Saesneg 

www.naturalresourceswales.gov.uk   Correspondence welcomed in Welsh and English 
 

 
Via e-mail to: adrian@expirea.co.uk   
 
Dear Mr. Kesterson, 
 
Request for further information to support your application 
 
Application Reference: PAN-020892 
Operator: Maelor Foods Limited 
Facility: Maelor Poultry Processing Plant, Pickhill Lane, Cross Lanes, Wrexham, LL13 
0UE 
 
We have reviewed your responses received 25.07.2023 and 27.10.2023 to the Schedule 5 
Notice issued to Maelor Foods Ltd on 24.05.2023. Your responses have not satisfactorily 
addressed all of the information requested in the schedule 5 Notice. You have not provided a 
revised Noise Impact Assessment in line with published guidance. 
 
We are therefore reissuing the Schedule 5 Notice to you. We have included additional 

comments within the Schedule 5 Notice to assist you with providing the required information. 
Annotations are in blue.  
 
The agreed extended deadline for the Notice has now passed. We are therefore extending 
the deadline one final time, for you to provide the outstanding information. The new deadline 
for you to provide the outstanding information is 13.12.2023. 
 
In addition I also enclose a second Schedule 5 Notice asking you to send us more 
information to support your application. We need this information so that we may continue to 
process your application. The notice specifies what you need to send and when you must 
send it by. 
 
If we do not receive the requested information by the extended deadline of 13.12.2023 set 
for the first Schedule 5 Notice or the date set out in the Second Schedule 5 Notice, then we 
may treat your application as having been withdrawn.  If this happens you may lose your 
application fee. 
 

 
 
Mr. Adrian Kesterson 
Expirea Environmental Consultancy Ltd 
5 Clumber Road West 
Nottingham 
NG7 1EF  
 

 
 
Our ref: PAN-020892 
Your ref: EPR/AB3591ZQ 
  
 
Date: 15 November 2023 
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If you have any concerns about being able to provide this information on time please let me 
know.   
 
If you have any questions about this notice please phone me on 0300 065 4419 or email 

Lucinda.hall@naturalresourceswales.gov.uk. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Lucinda Hall MCIWM BSc (Hons) 
Permitting Consultant Installations and RSR Permitting Team 
 
Permitting Service 
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